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Section 1 – List of Issues 

Our stations have identified the following issues to be of significant importance during the third quarter  

• Refugees - The USCRI (Us Committee for Refugees and Immigrants) Des Moines Field Office 
reports that they have welcomed over 4,000 refugees from around the world to Central Iowa 
since 2010. Refugees who resettled Central Iowa receive comprehensive services including 
housing placement, cultural orientation, school enrollment, healthcare coordination, and 
employment preparation and placement. 

• Extreme Weather - A new study ranks Iowa in the top five for most expensive natural disasters in 
the past 20 years.  The 2020 derecho was the most expensive thunderstorm event in Iowa and 
the nation's history.  

• Energy Production - As more wind turbines go up all over the state of Iowa, energy companies 
are looking to put a cap on the number of solar farms there are in the state. 

• Personal Finance - Iowa families continue to struggle to make ends meet due to inflation and 
high grocery prices. This comes even as the price of gas in the state goes down for over 50 
straight days. 

• Education - As classes start at Iowa schools this fall, a major shortage of teachers is reported in 
a number of districts. Schools are also continuing to struggle to find enough bus drivers too. 

 

Section 2 - Programming 

Viewpoints is a nationally syndicated public affairs program that airs on all four Townsquare stations 
every Sunday morning at 6:00 a.m. for 30 minutes.  The program deals with community issues from 

around the country, including important issues right here in Waterloo, Iowa. 

See attached program log for details. 

 
























































